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BUTTE COUNTY AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

RULE 220 - HOLD-OPEN LATCH REQUIREMENT FOR RETAIL SERVICE 
STATIONS 
(Adopted June 6, 1989; Recodified August 22, 2002) 

HOLD-OPEN LATCH REQUIREMENT FOR RETAIL SERVICE 
STATIONS:  All new or existing retail service stations, regardless of gasoline 
throughput, shall install and maintain in good working order hold-open latches on 
all gasoline dispensing nozzles by January 1, 1990, except where prohibited by the 
local fire authority. 


